



Dear R. B. Hunt Family:

Congratulations to all of our 5th grade students. Your science fair projects were amazing! Thank you to Mrs. Basili, Mr. Cacchio, Ms. Cleary, Ms. Murden, Ms. Streit, and Dr. Ford, our science lab volunteer, for inspiring these great ideas. I was so impressed that students had such a deep understanding of the process and well as the procedures necessary to conduct these experiments. They worked hard and it shows.

Three 5th grade students have been selected to attend the St. Johns County School District's STEM Fair on January 11th at Picolata Crossing Elementary School. Their projects were original, creative and explored the use of science, technology, engineering, and mathematics to solve real world problems. Congratulations to the following 5th grade students who will represent R. B. Hunt:

Belle Alford - Loop-Da-Hoop Liam Gabaldon - Beach Pollution Invention Sage Pytel - A Greener World

I would like to congratulate and thank Stella Gay 5th grader in Mrs. Cleary's class, for representing our school at the District Spelling Bee on Wednesday. Stella competed against 46 other elementary and middle school students in grades 5-8. She did an outstanding job, and was one of the last elementary students in the competition. We are proud of you Stella!

Breakfast with Santa and The Festival of Trees will be in the cafeteria this Saturday, Dec. 14th from 9:00-11:00 a.m. Today is the last day for the pre-paid reservations. Tickets at the door will be \$10.00 for Chick-fil-A chicken minis or egg/cheese biscuit. A hot cocoa bar will be available, music and the jolly man himself! Hope to see you there! We have so many terrific readers this week! Three new additions to the "Principal's Million Word Club", they are Lily Sostrom, Ella Lewis, and Andrew Birchall. We also have two more students who have read all Fifteen of the Sunshine State Young Reader Awards books (S.S.Y.R.A.) they are Leta Poole, and Leoncio McClarnon. Eliana Pacetti is our first student to read all 15 of the S.S.Y.R.A. junior books! I am proud of all of your outstanding reading! Keep it up!

Looking forward to the upcoming week! Amanda S. Garman Principal

December 97H 2019

Please Notice This

12/10/19 Class Pictures

12/10/19 6pm Islander Winter Concert

12/9-13/19 Festival of Trees

12/14/19 Breakfast with Santa

12/20/19 First Semester Ends

12/20/19 1:50pm Early Dismissal















Students of the Week



<u>FIRST GRADE</u>: Pace Noble, Camilla Pernaci, Arlo Ringwood, Gunnar Carpenter, Cooper Osborne, Laurel Beese, Ruby Griffel

<u>SECOND GRADE</u>: Marcus Pinson, Alexa Cameron, Isabela Stark, Maddox Stein, Filo Tessitore, Ella Adornetti, Isabella Walton, Sawyer Howell, Colin Byerly,

Enzo DiNardo, Destiny Gamache

THIRD GRADE: Khadija Shandor

FOURTH GRADE: Julia McKenna, Kaila Toy, Ella Bickford, Evelyn Bigalke

FIFTH GRADE: Shaelyn Moyer, Marley Llyod, Zane McAllister, Stella Fernandez,

Liam Gabaldon

Lighthouse Cafe: December 10th - December 16th Breakfast is served daily 8:00 until 8:25. Milk is offered with every meal.

Tuesday: Mini Corn Dogs, Nacho Lil'Bites,

Homestyle Chicken Sandwich

Wednesday: Cheese or Pepperoni Pizza,

Chicken Poppers with Garlic Toast

Thursday: Cheeseburger, Mini Cheese Ravioli with Garlic Toast, BBQ Chicken Max Snacks Friday: Hot Dog, Max Cheese Sticks with

Marinara

Monday: Cheesy Chicken Quesadilla Max,

Chicken Nuggets, WG Roll

BUSINESS PARTNERS

Craig Funeral Home Crematory Memorial Park (Beacon Donor) - Craig Funeral Home has been family owned and operated by the Craig family for over a century (since 1915). They are committed to providing you an exceptional level of personalized service to ensure your arrangements will be as unique as your loved one. Whether you choose cremation, burial, life celebrations or permanent memorialization, every family will be treated with dignity and respect. You can trust them to take the time to listen to your every need and match your wishes with our services. 904-770-5035 craigfuneralhome.com

Moe's Southwest Grill (Beacon Donor)- Moe's knows catering! Give your office the full Moe's menu of Southwestern favorites. From hot fajita bars to fresh taco salads and their famous Queso dip (and don't forget their cookies), Moe's catering is a memorable alternative to the norm.

Gordon Dental (Beacon Donor)-Your trusted St. Augustine dentist. Dr. Gordon believes that dental care should be accessible to everyone and strives to uphold that commitment by investing in advanced technology and by practicing personalized and compassionate care. Dr. Gordon offers general, cosmetic, and restorative dentistry right here on the island. (904)460-09993

Attention

All Islander Musicians!!!

Tuesday December 10th **CONCERT 5:15PM CALL** 6PM WINTER HOLIDAY CONCERT

Rehearsal schedule for Islander Musicians Winter Holiday Concert. Please do not sign students out early on rehearsal days.

> Friday December 6th: 1:15 - 2:35pm Monday December 9th: 1:15 - 2:35pm Tuesday December 10th : 1:15 - 2:35pm



PTAO News

Phone: 547-7960 Fax: 547-7955

Homeroom parents, thank you for your hard work on the class trees for Festival of Trees! They are amazing and we appreciate your hard work on them. The trees will be on display for the Holiday Chorus Concert Tuesday evening, Dec 10th. Raffle tickets for Festival of Trees will be sold at the chorus concert and Breakfast with Santa, as well as during lunch on Dec 11th.

Saturday, December 14th is our Breakfast with Santa from 9-11am; a Chick-Fil-A catered breakfast followed by a photo with Santa and ending with the auctioning off of our fabulous Holiday Trees. A big THANK YOU to Jason Forrest with DDB Builders who will generously be sponsoring our hot cocoa bar at Breakfast with Santa this year.

For Breakfast with Santa, you should have received a pre-order form where you can purchase tickets for \$6 in advance (\$10 at the door). Last chance to submit these form is tomorrow, Tuesday, Dec 10th! If you cannot find your form, there should be extras in the front office. The trees will be auctioned of at 10:45am and you do not have to be present to win. The tickets will be either for \$2 each or 3 for \$5. If you have a 5th Grader who would like to help as an elf, please contact Alison Johnson at rbhuntvolunteers@gmail.com. There will be shifts from 9am, 9:30am, 10am, and 10:30am.

Our next Spirit Night is December 18th at the brand new Moe's Southwest Grill on US1 from 5:00-8:00pm. They will give 40% of the sales to RB Hunt so please come support Moe's and our school! ***Be sure to mention that you are there for the RB Hunt Spirit Night in order for us to get credit for the purchase, or you can show them the flyer.





